
 

 
Municipality of the County of Kings 
May 1, 2020           
  

 FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: MUNICIPAL TRAILS, PARKS, PLAYGROUNDS, BEACHES & BOAT 

LAUNCHES 

KINGS COUNTY, NS:  As a result of the easing of some public health restrictions announced today by the 

Province of Nova Scotia, the Municipality of the County of Kings wishes to advise the public that: 

o All Municipal trails in the Municipality of the County of Kings are Open 

o Guidelines for use (parking, etc. are available at www.novascotia.ca/coronavirus). 

o The following Municipal facilities will be reopened by 6:00 P.M. this evening: 
o Boat/canoe launches at Aylesford Lake Beach, Black River Lake, Loon Lake, Silver Lake and 

Tupper Lake will be reopened by this 6pm evening. (please note docks will not be available 
until next week) 

o McMaster Mill (Greenwood), View Park (Avonport),  
o Beaches and parks with playgrounds remain closed. 

 

The Municipality reminds the public that all Nova Scotians have a moral and legal obligation to fully adhere 

to the advice of the Chief Medical Officer.  

 

Further, the Municipality urges residents and businesses to continue practicing principles of self-isolation 

as much as possible and social-distancing always. The Novel Coronavirus (COVID-19) Pandemic is a severe 

public health event and appropriate precautions must be taken seriously by everyone to ensure continued 

health and safety of our communities.  

For information on Novel Coronavirus (COVID-19) including social distancing, self isolation, when to get 

help and more, please visit novascotia.ca/coronavirus.  
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Municipality of the County of Kings 
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